
Unions raise serious concerns about childcare 
provision for health workers

 Ireland 

Trade unions representing health workers - INMO, SIPTU and Forsa - have been 
highly critical of the government's failure to come up with an effective plan to 
provide childcare for nurses, midwives and other care workers. Unions report that 
many health workers are staying away from work or using annual leave or sick 
leave as they have no childcare provision. Those who can find childcare are often 
paying high costs and proposals and unions are saying that proposals that offer 
leave for partners of health workers fail to recognise the limitation of the measure. 
Unions are particularly disappointed that so little has been done since the issue was 
raised weeks ago when the government closed schools and childcare facilities.
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